
Answer to my Parliamentary Question on
areas with labour shortages

The Department for Work and Pensions has provided the following answer to
your written parliamentary question (12056):

Question:
To ask the Secretary of State for Work and Pensions, what steps she is taking
to train more people to fill shortages in (a) HGV driving, (b) farming, (c)
construction and (d) other areas with labour shortages. (12056)

Tabled on: 08 June 2021

Answer:
Mims Davies:
The Department is continuing to work with the Department for Education,
Devolved Authorities in Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland as well as other
Government Departments to fill vacancies in construction, logistics, farming
and other sectors, offering training for those who need it, and securing jobs
directly for those ready to move into roles.

DWP’s Sector-Based Work Academy Programme (SWAP) helps employers to fill job
vacancies in sectors with a high demand for workers. In the haulage sector we
have been running SWAPs in partnership with employers and trade associations,
including the Road Haulage Association (RHA) and Eddie Stobart Logistics, to
deliver tailored training to our customers so that they can obtain their HGV
licence and the skills they need to enter the logistics sector as a HGV
driver.

In agriculture we have worked with DEFRA and key Trade Associations,
including the National Farmers Union, to develop a regional recruitment
strategy that utilises DWP’s Jobcentre Plus network, fosters strong local
links between employers and Work Coaches, and gives jobseekers the skills and
knowledge they need to enter the sector.

In construction, DWP support the Construction Skills Delivery Group to
improve and promote the existing range of training offers which include new
occupational traineeships, T Levels, flexible apprenticeships, Skills
Bootcamps, and free L3 qualifications for adults who do not already have A
levels or equivalent.
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